

THE LAIDLAW MEMORIAL SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, KETTI

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION 2022-2023 SUBJECT: ENGLISH LANGUAGE INTO CLASS 4

CLASS: IV (4) DATE:

READING TIME: 5 MINUTES

WRITING TIME: 1 HOUR

MARKS:25

NO OF PACES

WRITING TIME : 1 HOUR NO OF PAGES: 2

Name : _____

Question -1 (5Marks)

Describe the given picture in five sentences:



Question -2 (5x1=5)

Read the story. And answer the following questions.

It was a warm summer day and Alice was getting bored sitting beside her sister, suddenly, a little White Rabbit with pink eyes ran in front of her shouting, "Oh dear, I'm late," and then disappeared down a rabbit's hole. "I must find out why

he's in such a hurry!" cried Alice. She ran to the rabbit's hole and peeped through the entrance. The hole dropped suddenly and Alice fell. Finally she landed in a narrow hallway with doors of many sizes. On a table, Alice found a tiny gold key and a green bottle that said "DRINK ME" she drank it. Alice began to shrink until she was no bigger than a doll. She opened the door and quickly ran through it. "What a splendid garden!" she exclaimed. But the excitement soon wore off. "I want to be big again," she shouted. Alice went looking for help. Soon, she saw a green caterpillar. He was sitting on the top of a large mushroom. "One side make you big, the other side make you small, the mushroom," he answered. Alice ate a piece of the mushroom."Thank goodness, I'm growing!" Alice continued her walk. In the middle of a field the Queen of Hearts was playing croquet. "Have you ever played croquet?" the Queen asked Alice. "Yes," Alice answered. "Play with me!" ordered the Queen. "And let me win or I'll have your head!" "Off with her head!" cried the Queen. Alice felt someone touch her shoulder, "Wake up. You've been sleeping for too long," said her sister softly. "I had a strange dream," said Alice.

- 1. What did Alice see when she was sitting with her sister?
- 2. Who was in the middle of the field and what did she ask Alice?
- 3. What happened when Alice drank the green bottle?
- 4. Who did help Alice and how?
- 5. What did she say after eating the mushroom?

Use the following words in sentences of your own.

(5x1=5)

- 1 Excitement
- 2. Mushroom
- 3. Dream
- 4. Exclaimed
- 5. Shrink

Question -3 (5x1=5)

Pick out the Nouns and state if they are Proper Noun or Common Noun.

- 1. Have you seen my dog?
- 2. Pour the water down the drain.
- 3. Their lives were full of sadness.
- 4. I have only five dollars.
- 5. His family live in different countries.

Question – 4 $(5 \times \frac{1}{2} = 2 \frac{1}{2})$

Fill in the blanks with suitable Pronouns.

1	_ laughed at the beggar.
2. Give _	the document to me.
3	shall complain to the police
4. She drew the picture .	
5.	will do the shopping?

Question – 5 $(5 \times \frac{1}{2} = 2 \frac{1}{2})$

Underline the verbs in the following sentences.

- 1. They are waiting for the right winds.
- 2. People were haggling over the price of kites.
- 3. My friends live in Delhi.
- 4. The child cries bitterly.
- 5. I hate coming late.